



3, 4 Y 5

DIAGNOSTIC EVALUATION

GRADO

ENGLISH: LEVEL A1

FULL NAME.....GRADE AND SECTION:SCORE

1. READ THE TEXTS AND ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTION.



My lovely family

Hello! My name is Ana. I am eight years old and I am from the USA. I'm going to introduce you to my lovely family. It is quite big and we are very happy.

My mother's name is Laura and my father's is Peter. My mother has got blond hair and she is very tender. My father is tall and slim and he is a funny person.

My parents have got three children. There's my brother Tim, my baby brother David and me. Tim is a sweet boy who loves playing and being with me all the time. He is

only three years old so he attends the kindergarten. My younger brother, David, is a seven-month baby but he is full of personality. He likes being at my father's lap and he never disposes of Eddy, his bunny.

My father has got a sister. Her name is Olivia and she is my aunt. My mother has got two brothers. Their names are Richard and William and they are my uncles.

I have also got my grandparents and my cousins Jacob, Kevin and Chloe.

We have got a pet called Pirate, he is my favourite dog!

I love my family and my pet.

A Answer the following questions about the text.

1. How old is Ana?

.....

2. Is she British?

.....

3. How many brothers has she got?

.....

4. What's her mother's name?

.....

5. What's her father's name?

.....

6. How old is Tim?

.....

7. Who is Eddy?

.....

8. How many cousins has Ana got?

.....

9. What are their names?

.....

B Complete the table with family relationships.

MALE	FEMALE
father	
	sister
uncle	
	grandmother
son	
	cousin

C Match the opposites.

old	•	•	small
big	•	•	short
happy	•	•	serious
tall	•	•	fat
slim	•	•	young
funny	•	•	hate
love	•	•	unhappy

2. Reading Comprehension: All About Sam

Read the following passage and then complete the task below:



This is Sam Robinson. She is thirty years old. She is a nurse. She works at James Cook University Hospital. She looks after ill children. She loves her job. Every day, Sam wakes up at six o'clock in the morning. She takes a shower and puts on her clean clothes. Then she eats breakfast at half past six. She has toast and a big mug of coffee. At seven o'clock, she drives her car to the hospital. Sam starts work at eight o'clock. She

looks after children before and after operations. Sam gives them medicine, injections and checks their temperature and blood pressure. At twelve o'clock, she has lunch with other nurses in the cafe. She goes home at six o'clock. At home, she cooks dinner for her family. She has dinner at half past seven in the evening. Then, she relaxes and watches TV. At ten thirty, she goes to bed.

Answer the following in full sentences:

1. What is her name? _____
2. What is her job? _____
3. Where does she work? _____
4. Who does she look after? _____
5. How does she go to work? _____
6. What time does she wake up? _____
7. What does she eat for breakfast? _____
8. When does she have dinner? _____
9. Does she eat dinner at the hospital? _____
10. What time does she go home? _____
11. Does she watch TV? _____
12. What time does she go to bed? _____

2. CHOOSE A TEXT ABOUT THE FAMILY OR SAM AND WRITE ONE SIMILAR

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....